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PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
In accordance with NH RSA 231:158 and 

 the ordinances and regulations of the Town of Madbury, 
the Madbury Planning Board will conduct a Public Hearing on the 

 

Removal of Trees on  

Designated Scenic Roads 
on 

Wednesday, 20 April 2022, at 7:00 pm, 
Madbury Town Hall, 13 Town Hall Road, Madbury NH. 

 
 
Proposal: As part of the 2022 repaving of Nute Road, the Town of Madbury proposes 
to remove a limited number of trees that are encroaching on the roadbed/paved surface 
in order to support the long term durability of the road. 
 
Nute Road is designated a “Scenic Road” per RSA 231:157.  Per RSA 231:158, any 
repair, maintenance, reconstruction, or paving work on designated scenic roads shall 
not include the cutting, damage or removal of trees, or the tearing down or destruction 
of stone walls without the prior written consent of the planning board after a public 
hearing on the matter. 
 
The Planning Board invites and welcomes your participation.  Physical meetings are 
fully open to the public.   
 
For questions call Town Hall at (603) 742-5131 or email the Board at: 
MadPlanBoard@gmail.com 
 
Questions or comments for consideration during the meeting can be emailed to the 
Board up to six hours before the meeting at: MadPlanBoard@gmail.com.   
 
Documents relevant to this application can be viewed at Town Hall or at the Planning 
Board’s website at www.madburynh.org/pb under the “Applications” tabs. 
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